
 CITY OF PORT LAVACA 

 

PB MEETING:  August 27, 2024     AGENDA ITEM _______ 

 

DATE:  08/22/2024 

 

TO:   PLANNING BOARD 

 

FROM:  DERRICK SMITH, DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DIRECTOR 

 

SUBJECT: To consider a request for a Minor Re-Plat for Block 5, Lot 5-6 of the Lynnhaven 

Subdivision (109-111 Bonham St.). Parcel ID# 18848. 

 

 

Michael Williams, RPLS on behalf of Jacob Atchison is requesting a minor re-plat for 109-111 Bonham 

Street. The existing breezeway for the main structure is currently on both properties. Therefore, Mr. 

Williams is requesting approval to move the interior lot line in order for the breezeway to be six (6) 

inches from the property line. The minor re-plat request does not meet the requirements as set out in 

Section 12 – 24(d)(10) of the City of Port Lavaca’s Code of Ordinances. In accordance with our adopted 

residential code, projections are not allowed to project less than 2 feet of property lines.  

 

 

Staff Recommendation: Denial 

 

In order to comply with the adopted ordinances, it is the staff’s recommendation that the extension of 

the breezeway be removed from the house prior to approval. 

 

Attachments: 

 Calhoun County Appraisal District Summary 

 Calhoun County Appraisal District Parcel Image 

 2021 IRC Table R302.1(1) 

 Site Plan for Proposed Interior Lot Line  

 Preliminary Re-Plat 

 Current Deed 

 Current Pictures 
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